
PUBLIC NOTICE 

OF  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

The Fairfield County Board of Commissioners is requesƟng Statements of QualificaƟons and Proposals 
from qualified firms, organizaƟons, or individuals for the purpose of providing engineering and 
architectural services for the County’s CDBG Program.  The Board of Commissioners wishes to procure 
professional services for Program Year 2022.  The total anƟcipated grant amount for this project is 
$820,000.  The engineering services being requested will be for only those proposed projects within the 
Village of Pleasantville, Ohio.  

CDBG PY 2022 Village of Pleasantville, Ohio Projects: 

1. Park Improvements (OƩe and Lincoln Park) 
2. High & Pearl Street Storm Drainage Improvements 
3. East Columbus Street Storm Drainage Improvements  
4. Hickenlooper Street Improvements 
5. Municipal Swimming Pool Improvements 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND PROPOSALS 

If you are interested in performing the professional engineering services for the Fairfield County CDBG 
Program for Program Year 2022 Village of Pleasantville Projects, as specified above, please review the 
RFP located on the Fairfield County Board of Commissioners website at www.co.fairfield.oh.us for details 
on the requirements for submiƫng a proposal.  

ALL RESPONSES MUST BE RECEIVED BY 4:00 P.M. MONDAY, MAY 8, 2023. 

 


